
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

18th February 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child _____________________________   has been selected to 

play in a netball tournament at Culcheth High School on Tuesday 12th 

February 

 

The tournament will begin at 14:15 and run until approximately 17:00.  

Mrs Conreen and Mr Whitehouse will walk with the children to the event 

walk back to Newchurch with children afterwards.  Parents and carers are 

welcome to attend the event and are permitted to take your child home 

direct from the High School, so long as a member of staff has been clearly 

made aware of this arrangement before leaving the High School. 

Your child will need to bring appropriate footwear for playing on a netball 

court and a drink of water.  The children will be provided with a netball 

skirt and polo shirt but may wish to bring their own shorts to wear 

underneath the skirt. 

Please fill in and return the slip below to confirm that you child can 

participate. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mr Singleton 

__________________________________________________________ 

Netball tournament on Tuesday 12th February at Culcheth High 

School. 

I confirm that my child ________________________________________ 

Can / can’t  (please delete as applicable) participate in this event.  

 

Signed _________________________________ 

Date __________________________________ 


